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The Honorable Randy Hultgren 
2455 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

November 26, 2018 

 

Dear Representative Hultgren, 

On behalf of the Municipal Bonds for America Coalition, we wish to thank you for 
your advocacy in support of tax-exempt municipal bonds. From whipping your 
colleagues to the creation of the Congressional Municipal Finance Caucus, your work 
has been critical. In sum, you have made it easier to make the investments that make 
commerce possible and our communities livable.  

We will continue to educate members of Congress on the many benefits of the 
traditional municipal bond market, but wanted you to know that your efforts are, and 
will continue to be, greatly appreciated.  

Sincerely,  

 

Mayor Steve Benjamin  
City of Columbia, S.C. 
 
 

     
 
Kevin Burke, CEO      Michael Nicholas, CEO  
Airports Council International – North America  Bond Dealers of America 
 
 

  
  
 
Clarence Anthony, Executive Director   Sue Kelly, President & CEO 

       National League of Cities         American Public Power  
                                                  Association 
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